
 

 

INVITATION 
 
The Budapest Commitments at the EAPC Congress in Vienna 
 
Dear EAPC member, 
 
We are setting up a “Budapest Commitment Workshop” at the EAPC Congress in Vienna and 
we hope that you and other colleagues from your organisation will have the opportunity to 
participate! The different Commitments and future development will be presented and 
discussed. The scheduled time for the workshop is Thursday, 7 May 2009, 13.00 – 16.30.  
 
Programme: 
Chairs CJ Fürst, L Radbruch,  

• Welcome and introduction   
• Overview of the Commitments – topics and achievements so far  
• Group discussions on specific topics e.g. education, policy and research 
• Reports from the groups   
• Presentation of good examples  
• From Budapest to Vienna to Lisbon – discussion on how to proceed 

 
Unfortunately the Congress budget does not allow for any reductions of registration fees or 
any support for travel or accommodation costs in relation to this workshop. It is our sincere 
hope that you will attend the Congress and the workshop anyway!  
 
Please let us know if you and hopefully several others from your group will be able to 
represent your organisation at the workshop! 
 
With kindest regards 
 

 
 
Carl Johan Fürst   Lukas Radbruch 
 
If you have any questions please contact:  
 
Carl Johan Fürst 
cj.furst@stockholmssjukhem.se 
tel +46 708 747600 


